
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 
MAY 15TH, 2018 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

BAKE SALE 

LAST ST. GREGORY’S FOOD PANTRY COLLECTION FOR THE SCHOOL YEAR 

HAIRS FOR CHAIRS UPDATE 

TRACK & FIELD DAY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

SUMMER TUTORING 

ART SHOW @ PT. PLEASANT BEACH LIBRARY 

LAST REMINDER - FACTS TUITION ASSISTANCE FOR 2018-2019 

(DEADLINE FOR ROUND 2 IS MAY 18, 2018) 
 

PTA NEWS 
 

REMINDER:  PTA GENERAL MEETING 
2018 “FLUKIN’ FIESTA”- A SUMMER FLUKE TOURNAMENT 

2018 “FLUKIN’ FIESTA” FLUKE TOURNAMENT SPONSORSHIPS 
2018 “FLUKIN’ FIESTA” ANGLER REGISTRATION FORM 

BARNES & NOBLE BOOKFAIR – JUNE 9TH, 2018 
 

SPORTS NEWS 
 

CALLING ALL 8TH GRADE VOLUNTEERS – ALUMNI BASKBALL GAME 
 

 
There WILL NOT BE a Green Communication Folder today. 

 

 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

 

http://www.stpschool.org/


SCHOOL NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All items               cents! 

 

 

Governors and officers please don’t 

forget to bake your 12 

items/packed individually! 

  



May, 2018 
 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

 

 Thank you so much to all who donated Easter baskets last month. They were 

delivered to Saint Gregory’s by Fourth Grade parents. I’m sure we made a lot of 

children and their parents happy and thankful on Easter morning. 

 

 Our next collection will be summer snacks and drinks.  Fruit cups, snack 

bars, Gatorade, juice boxes and coffee are just some of the ideas. Of course 

any food donation is always gratefully received. Donations will be accepted in 

each classroom through June 1st. Please help your child to contribute to this 

school wide effort. 

 

 Thank you for your generosity as we continue to set a wonderful example 

of Christian service for our children. 

 

                                                               Sincerely, 

      Mrs. Scotto and Mrs. Palazzo 

  



 

UPDATE UPDATE UPDATE UPDATE  

We are changing it up starting Today! 

TO Cut or Not to Cut 

That is the Question. 

Vote by placing your donation in the bucket of your choice 

CUT……..                                      or                                           Don’t CUT 

 

 
 

 

 

 

You decide! SO far we have raised 104.00…Two weeks to goal! 



Volunteers 

Wanted 

for 

Saint Peter School 

Field Day 

 
If you can volunteer your time and energy for our St. Peter School’s 

annual “Field Day”, scheduled for Tuesday, May 22nd  

(RAINDATE: Wednesday, May 23rd), then please fill out and 

return the below form by Tuesday, May 15th to Lauren Francis.  

 

 

************************************ 
 

Name________________________________________________________ 

  

Phone #______________________________________________________ 

 

E-mail _______________________________________________________ 

 

Past Event Experience____________________________________________________ 

  



 

 

Some Faculty Members  

 

Are available 

 

For ! 

 

If you are interested, 

 

Please email Mrs. Kobrin at 

 

tkobrin@stpschool.org 

 

with your child’s Name, Grade & Subject 

 

by June 1st, 2018! 
  

mailto:tkobrin@stpschool.org


Saint Peter Annual Art Show   

 
     Saint Peter School will be hosting our annual Art Show at 
the Point Pleasant Beach Library beginning May 1st. This year 
there will be an art show reception on Tuesday, MAY 1st 
from 6:30 to 8Pm.  There will be refreshments and a mystery 
prize. Sign in that you have visited the Art Show and you 
could win a prize! It is a month long invitation to stop by 
and check out our student’s artwork ending on May 31st. 

Please come by to support the ARTs at Saint Peter School! 
 

The Library is located on 710 McLean Ave in the Beach.  
 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FACTS On-Line Application 
 
 

FACTS TUITION ASSISTANCE 

 

 
 

The deadline for Round 2 is  

May 18, 2018. 

 

In order to be considered for tuition 

assistance at all, you MUST apply for 

FACTS, no exceptions. 
  

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3KMMX
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3KMMX


PTA NEWS 
 

Reminder 

General PTA meeting will 
be held on Monday, May 21st 
at 7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria. 

 
 
 

*At least one member from 
each family is required to 

attend.  If you are unable to 
attend please call Andrea or 

Patti in the office before 
Monday. 

 

Drawing of Super 50/50 
  



The Saint Peter School PTA 

Proudly Presents 
The First Annual “Flukin' Fiesta” 

A Summer Fluke Fishing Tournament 
June 2, 2018 to July, 29 2019 

 
The tournament entry fee is $75.00 per angler. 

Anglers can enter until July 28 2018 without penalty!!! 
Cash Prizes awarded for First and Second Place Fluke!!! 

All anglers 16 and older must be registered with the NJDFW @ 
http://www.nj.gov/dep/saltwaterregistry/ 

Captains Meeting / opening ceremony with pancake breakfast to be held 
Saturday June 2, 2018 in the Saint Peter School Cafeteria at 9am. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Closing Ceremony Festival and St. Peter School Open House August 4, 2018 

Live Entertainment Featuring “The Bob Polding Band “ 
Prize raffles include a set of Four Custom made salt water fishing poles. 

 Custom event themed Corn-hole Boards with hand-made bags and a Cash 5o/50 
will be held. Food and beverage included with Angler registration!!! 
August 4 2018 at 12 pm festival fee $15 per guest children under 12 free to enter. 

 
Official weigh in stations located at Elliott's Auto Care 656 Ocean Road 9am to 6pm Monday to Friday 

Saturdays 9Am To 3 pm, Hoffman's Marina on the Manasquan River 6am to 6 pm, 
Round Dough  With a Hole Rt. 35 South and Mclean Ave 7 days a week  7 am to 2 pm , 

Barnegat Bay Marina 7 am to 5 pm 7 days a week, Pells Fish and Sport Mantoloking Road Brick NJ 6 am to 
6pm 7 days a week. All summer fluke must be caught on rod and real and be a minimum of 18 inches to 

qualify and registered. This tournament is open to NJ waters only!!! Follow the tournament on Facebook all 
summer long @ 2018 "Flukin’ Fiesta."  Sponsored By The Saint Peter School PTA. 

All net proceeds to directly benefit the Saint Peter School and its Students. 

 
To register by mail: please send a $75 per angler check with anglers names payable to The Peter School PTA . 

Memo 2018 “Flukin’ Fiesta 
       To 656 Ocean Road Point Pleasant NJ 08742, Attention Sean Elliott 

 
 

http://www.nj.gov/dep/saltwaterregistry/


2018 “Flukin' Fiesta “ 

Fluke Tournament 

Presented By The St Peter School PTA 

June 2, 2018 to July 29, 2018 
 

Corporate and Family Sponsorship Opportunities 
 

 

1. The Admirals Pride: $2000.00 

     This will be the Powered by “your business”  Premium sponsorship. The 

business name and logo appear on all media and advertisements, registration 

forms and weigh in slips throughout the tournament .It will be on the front and 

back of all T-Shirts above all other advertisements and displayed prominently at 

the tournament festival as well as announced by The Bob Polding Band August 4 

2018. 4 angler registrations and festival entries included with sponsorship. 

 

 

2. The Commodore's Commitment: $1000.00 

    Only 3 of these will be offered .The Business name and logo will appear on all 

media and advertisements throughout the tournament . It will appear on the back 

of all t-shirts and below the Admirals Sponsorship. It will be displayed on the 

gym wall at the Tournament Festival. 2 angler registrations and festival entries 

included with sponsorship.   

 

3. The Captains Helm: $500.00 – UPDATE: SOLD 3 – ONLY 2 LEFT! 

     Only 5 of these will be offered. The business name and logo will appear on all 

media and advertisements. It will be on the back of all t-shirts below the 

Commodore's Commitment Sponsorship. It will appear on the gym wall at the 

tournament festival.  1 angler registration and festival entry included with 

sponsorship. 

 

4. First Mates Matter: $250.00 

    There will only be 10 of these offered. The Business name and Logo will 

appear on all media advertisements and below The Captains Helm sponsor on all 

t-shirts.  Festival Entry included with sponsorship. 

 

 

 



5. The Deck Hands Duties:  $150.00 

    Only 15 of these will be offered.   The business name will appear on the back 

of all t-shirts and will be mentioned on the Facebook Page. 

 

6. The Fishing Family Sponsorship $50.00 

    Family name displayed on the back of all t-shirts.   

 

 

 

Please enter your choice below 

 

1. The Admirals Pride $2,000.00    __________ 

 

2. The Commodore's Commitment $1,000.00 ___________ 

 

3. The Captains Helm $500.00 __________ 

 

4 The First Mates Matter $250.00 _________ 

 

5 The Deck Hands Duties $ 150.00 __________ 

 

6 The Fishing Family $50.00 __________ 

  

Please forward payment made payable to: 

The Saint Peter School PTA 

“2018 Flukin Fiesta” Attention: Sean Elliott 

656 Ocean Road 

Point Pleasant, NJ 08742 

 

Email all business logos or family sponsorships to: 

Sean Elliott at elliottsautocare@gmail.com  
  

  

mailto:elliottsautocare@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

The Saint Peter School PTA 

                   2018 “Flukin Fiesta” Summer Fluke Tournament 

Angler Registration Form 
 

$75.00 per Angler Registration fee 

 

Angler Name or Names 

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________ 

 

Anglers Address email and phone # 

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________ 

 

Total # of Anglers:________________ 

 

Amount Enclosed: $_______________ 

 
Please make all checks payable to The Saint Peter School PTA. 

Mail To 2018 “Flukin’ Fiesta” 656 Ocean Road, Point Pleasant, NJ 08742 Attention Sean Elliott, or send 

registration to The Saint Peter School, c/o Sofia Elliott, Grade 6, Attention Sean Elliott 2018 Flukin’ Fiesta 

during the school year. Registration forms will also be available at the designated weigh in stations during 

the fluke tournament and down-loadable on the 2018 Flukin’ Fiesta  Facebook page. 

 

The Opening Ceremony /Captains meeting with pancake breakfast June 2, 2018 at the Saint Peter School 

Cafeteria at 9am 

Closing Ceremony Festival and Saint Peter School Open House August 4, 2018 12 pm. 

 



  

 

PLEASE SEE THE ATTACHED FLYER REGARDING A BOOKFAIR ON  
SATURDAY, JUNE 9th 

 
* Any students or parents who would like to come between 12:00-2:00pm to read any 

original work or a children’s book please contact meredithpalumbo@gmail.com 

 
* All summer reading books for SPS Students will be on display ready for purchase 

 

* SPS Student artwork will be on display 
 

* There will be cupcake decorating between 12:00-2:00pm 
  

* Please distribute our flyer to all family and friends as St. Peter School will receive a 

percentage of ALL SALES made throughout the entire day of June 9th if our flyer or 
school name is mentioned at the register, including the Café!   

 

*Any student in attendance and in uniform will receive a FREE UNIFORM PASS  

Visit BN.COM/bookfairs to support us online from 06/09/18 to 06/14/18 

by entering Bookfair ID 12369641 at checkout. 

 

ATTENTION STUDENTS: 
 

 

ST. PETER SCHOOL IS ABLE TO NAME THE FRAPPUCCINO OF THE DAY 
 

SHOW YOUR SAINTS PRIDE BY SUBMITTING ANY IDEAS TO meredithpalumbo@gmail.com 

 

mailto:meredithpalumbo@gmail.com
mailto:meredithpalumbo@gmail.com


 

  

Saint Peter School 

Saturday, June 9th 
Barnes & Noble  

44 Brick Plaza, Brick, NJ 
 

Come by the store between 12:00-2:00 pm 
 

• See our students perform a scene from the Enspirited Projects production of  

“The Little Mermaid, Jr.” 

• See many works of art by our Saints 

• Enjoy Storytime 
 

THIS FLYER CAN BE PRESENTED AT ANY TIME ON JUNE 9th AND A PERCENTAGE 

OF THE PURCHASE WILL BENEFIT ST. PETER SCHOOL 

 

 

Visit BN.COM/bookfairs to support us online from 06/09/18 to 06/14/18 

by entering Bookfair ID 12369641 at checkout. 
A percentage of your Barnes & Noble purchases will benefit ST. PETER SCHOOL. 



SPORTS NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please volunteer to join us on Sunday, May 20th at 12:45 p.m. 

to help make the second annual alumni basketball game a great 

time for our alumni. The event is held at the St. Peter School 

gym and the proceeds are donated to St. Peter School. Last 

year this event was a huge success with the help of last year’s 

8th graders. This year we need your help to run admissions and 

the snack stand, check in the players and hand out t-shirts, 

and work the game clock.  

To volunteer please contact Jared or Jill Hewitt at 

hewittja@yahoo.com.  

Thank you.  
 

mailto:hewittja@yahoo.com

